
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 134b (21-22) 

 

Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 

Students tested positive through the COVID-19 rapid antigen tests 

 
25th February, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 From 22nd February, 2022 (Tuesday) to 24th February, 2022 (Thursday), seven of our S6 

students reported to the school that they have done the COVID-19 rapid antigen tests at home and 

tested positive. The students had been at school on 19th February, 2022 (Saturday) in order to collect 

their exam scripts.  

 

 Based on the advice provided by the CHP, our school has strengthened the cleansing and 

disinfection of the school premises. For those who were at school last week, please undergo the 

COVID-19 rapid testing if necessary. Please check eClass regularly for the most updated information 

from the school. 

 

Once again, our school would like to urge parents to put in place appropriate preventive measures 

to guard against the spread of COVID-19, based on the health advice from the CHP.  For details, please 

refer to https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html.  

 

Our school will keep in close contact with the CHP and closely monitor the health conditions of 

our staff and students.  If parents want to obtain more information regarding COVID-19, please refer 

to the relevant website: https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html or call the CHP hotline 

(Phone number: 2125 1111 / 2125 1112, service hours from 8 a.m. to 12 midnight).  For enquiries 

regarding the situation of the school, please call your son’s respective Class Teachers or call Ms Tang 

Pui Man at 25460117. 

 

May God bless you. 

 

                  Yours faithfully, 

 

        Dr. YICK Ho Kuen 

                Principal 

https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html
https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html

